
WOORE UNITED CHARITIES 
 

REPORT 
 

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 

APRIL 2024 
 
 

 

TRUSTEES :- 

Michael Cowey, Trustee, Chair and Woore PC, representative.  

Shirley Rowley, Trustee, St Leonard’s Church PCC representative. 

Jilly Higgins, Trustee, Woore PC, representative. 

Revd. Jane Morris, Trustee, Minister, St Leonard’s Church. 

 

The Charity held two meetings in the current accounting year. 

 

FINANCIAL STATEMENT 31st MARCH 2024 

Current bank and Post Office Accounts :- £9,107 

 

 

PENSIONERS GIFT ALLOCATIONS 

The Trustees continue to discuss the application of its funds, acknowledging the on going 

reduction in the number of traditional recipients. 

Accordingly, the following payments were agreed and paid by the Trustees in  

December 2023:- 

Two parishioners, total £150 paid in cash. 

Woore School - £100 

Woore Chapel Warm Hub - £100 

Market Drayton Food Bank - £100 

 

 

Further meetings will be held during the course of the year. 

 

 

 

Michael Cowey, Chair 

Woore United Charities 

March 2024 


